COVID-19 UPDATE

11-28-2020 - COVID Positive Resident Result

Dear Residents and Family Members:

We were notified on Friday afternoon, 11/27/20 that an asymptomatic resident tested positive for COVID-19. In accordance with NYS DOH guidelines, the resident, as well as the resident's family were made aware of the results. The resident was transferred to our designated COVID section and will quarantine for 14 days. The NYS DOH was also notified, and the facility is conducting contact tracing to identify any residents and/or staff that may have been exposed. Our resident that tested positive last week is doing well, and will be continue to be closely monitored in the COVID section for the duration of the 14 days

.

Please continue to monitor the website for additional information, if necessary.

Patricia Ludington, RN Administrator